
 

Department of General Services 
Procurement Division 
707 Third Street, Second Floor, West Sacramento, CA 95605 
(916) 375-4400 (800) 559-5529 

Broadcast Date: February 23, 2018 Bulletin #: F-02-18 

TO: Purchasing Authority Contacts (PACs) 
Procurement and Contracting Officers (PCOs) 

RE: Release of New 2018 SUPER Tool 

The purpose of this Broadcast Bulletin is to announce the release of the New 2018 
SUPER Tool. 
 
What’s New 
• Updated SUPER tool and functionality 
• Validation of LPA method and Contract type 
• Ability to enter contracts with multiple Fiscal Years 
• Updated error report log, pinpointing line of error 
• New fields containing Item ID, and Take Back option 
The eProcurement team will be following up with departments to deploy the new tool, 
providing additional training and ongoing support if necessary. 
 
For more information, resources, and questions about the SUPER Team or SUPER Tool, 
please visit the following link online. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this notification, please contact: 
 

eProcurement Unit 
Monday through Friday from 8 a.m. - 5 p.m. 

916-375-2000 
eprocure@dgs.ca.gov 

 

https://www.dgs.ca.gov/PD/Services/Page-Content/Procurement-Division-Services-List-Folder/Request-SUPER-Tool
mailto:eprocure@dgs.ca.gov

